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New Highland Elementary
Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
August 11,2011

The New Highland Site Based Decision Making Council met on Thursday, August 11, 2011, at 2:40 p.m. in the
school library.

Members present included: Renee Brinson, Trina Ramsey, Georgia Gordon, J.D. Duncan, and Mark Thomas.
Members absent: Karen Drake

Visitors present: Chalis Packer

Duty Transfer: Georgia Gordon transferred responsibility of minutes recorder to Monica Oliver.

Agenda: Mr. Thomas reviewed the agenda with the council and acknowledged the visitor.

New Business:

Literacy Plan: Ms. Packer addressed the Literacy Plan (Literacy Assessment) which will target kindergarten
through second and part of third grade.

Intervention classroom: Melanie Barnes and Heidi Witte will be teaching the Intervention classroom called
Travel, which will target students most at risk. The goal of the program is to mainstream students back into the
classroom. A letter will go home to parents with an explanation of the program and an orientation night will be
held before it starts which is scheduled for August 22.

Committee Responsibilites: Packets were handed out on the responsibility of each committee and members
were asked to review each one. Mr. Thomas will have bylaws and policies together for members to pick up in
the office. J.D. Duncan made a motion to accept documents as written after a final review in September.
Georgia Gordon seconded it.

Old Business:

Smart Board: The issue was addressed about moving the Smart Board in room 14A. After much discussion, it
was decided the Smart Board will stay in room 14A, Georgia Gordon asked that her name be put on the list for
the next Smart Board. J.D. Duncan suggested moving away from Smart Board technology that other options are
available. Trina Ramsey made a motion to leave all Smart Boards where mounted. Renee Brinson seconded it.

Open Building: Mr. Thomas addressed the issue of having an open building for parents in the morning. Safety
issues were discussed. It was decided to have an open building with parents signing in and out on a trial basis
until the end of the month. Mr. Thomas will send out an email and survey the feelings of the staff concerning
having an open building, responses are to be sent to Georgia Gordon with a deadline of August 17.

Public Relations: Kathy Ledford is asking for help to be sure New Highland news is getting out to the
community. It was decided to have PR fall under the Culture Committee and for the committee to assist Mrs.
Ledford with public relations.
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Training/Finger Printing: All members have been or are in the process of being trained as required to be a
SBDM committee member. Both parents (Trina Ramsey & Renee Brinson) have been finger printed.

Finance: Schedule of balances and running purchase order list, along with financial reports were reviewed.
J.D. Duncan made a motion to accept the financial report and Georgia Gordon seconded it.

Minutes: The minutes of the monthly meeting on July 27 were reviewed. Trina Ramsey made a motion to
accept the minutes and Renee Brinson seconded it.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:40 p.m.

Minutes submitted by Monica Oliver




